| Telegrams: Surveyor, Oslo Teleph.: 424932 - 42 5291

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
.

Oslo, 18th March, 1961.
Tollbugaten 27

Dear Sir/ F&F(‘ ) B

/ "
/ With reference to your letter of th 1

e
J?huary last forwarding copies of correspondence wiéitﬁ
ykssrs. Burls, Gordan & Rogers Ltd., it has now come to
/our knowledge that the vessel will leave for Greece soon
" and we have so far not received any request for attendance

from the new owners.

/ We shall be glad to be informed if you

; have any information if the new owners will continue to
have the ship classed in this Society. As far as we know
the ship will sail from here on certificates issued by
the Greek Government.

As no account has been rendered for the
survey held at the request of the previous owner, we believe
it will be difficult to obtain settlement from him now as
we are informed by his agent that all accounts have been
settled.

L

g§> Yours faithfully

THE SURVEYORS

Per
The Secretary,
London. =
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